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of a letter from the Owners

e are in receip

4
L
g the above ship, Messrs. Haleyon Lijn of this Pord,
3 in which they state the following:
:
’ 1 . . . o)
i "The Annuel inspection in drydock of The above
g ship was held in March 1961 and on that occasion
{ the Boiler Survey and Screwshaft Survey were
j_!‘, held.
s The next inspection in drydock has been scheauled
L 2 for March 1962, when the Boiler Survey will also
be held.
; We would like to avail ourselves of that occasion

to have the ship submitted either for a general
examination for postponement of the Special Survey
(which will become due in November, 1961) or

for commencement of the Special Survey."

We kindly request you to let us know whether the
arrangement proposed by the Owners can have the
Committee's approval, in order that we may inform both
the Owners and the Netherlands Shipping Inspectorate.

Yours Tuihhfuli,

The Secretary,
LONDON .
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